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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/010 
 
Subject: CAMHS Services 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

1. Please provide the figures for the total number of children 
and young people discharged from children's mental 
health services with a referral to adult mental health 
services for each of the last three full financial years: 
(2019/20) (2020/21) (2021/22)  

 
 
BNSSG ICB does not hold this information. 
 
Avon and Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership NHS Trust (AWP) 
currently provide the Mental Health services for Children across 
BNSSG; for further information we advise you to contact the provider 
directly at: awp.freedomofinformation@nhs.net / 
https://www.awp.nhs.uk/contact-us/freedom-information 

2. Please provide the waiting time figures between 
discharge for CAMHS services and first appointment with 
adult mental health services for the last three full financial 
years: (2019/20) (2020/21) (2021/22)  

 
Including:  

 % Waiting (0-4 weeks)  
 % Waiting (4-6 weeks)  
 % Waiting (6-8 weeks)  
 % Waiting (8-10 weeks)  
 % Waiting (10-12 weeks)  
 % Waiting (over 12 weeks)  
 % Still waiting (no contact)  
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3. Please provide figures for the last three full financial 
years: (2019/20) (2020/21) (2021/22) with the proportion 
of people who:  
 

 Did have a care plan in place when they were discharged 
from CAMHS to adult mental health services.  

 Did not have a care plan in place when they were discharged 
from CAMHS to adult mental health services.  
4. Do mental health services for children and young people 

have a transition policy in place to support people to 
transfer to adult mental health services?  

 
 If you answered yes to question 4, please provide a link or a 

copy of the transition policy.  
 Please provide information about how you track compliance 

of the transition policy.  
 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 13 June 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


